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City of Toronto 
Attention: Carol Kaustinen 
Manager, Community Councils and Committees 
207 Queens Quay West 
Toronto, ON M5J 1A7 

Re: City of Toronto Basketball Development Plan (Reference CD16.1) 

November 28, 2016 

Dear Carol, 

On behalf of Ontario Basketball (OBA), please consider this letter in support of the City of Toronto Basketball 
Development Plan being considered by the Community Development and Recreation Committee.  

As the governing body for basketball in the province, OBA’s mission is to provide leadership and structure to enable the 
sport of basketball to flourish. Our organization has been engaged throughout the process and we are fully supportive of 
this plan to support basketball in Toronto.  

If you require anything else to support this initiative please let me know. 

Sincerely, 

Jason Jansson 
Ontario Basketball Association 
Executive Director  
(416) 477-8075 ext. 202 

c.c. Stephanie Rudnick, President, Ontario Basketball 

CD16.1.1




